
Minutes of the Community Relations Committee of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg.org 
Thursday, November 30, 2017        
 
In attendance were: Pam Zmek, Janet Morgan, Carol Ann Brown, Dave Lampart  
 
Ms. Zmek called the meeting to order at 4:05pm. 
 
The committee continued their discussion on giving out decals to business who employ Region 14 students.  Ms. 
Morgan will verify pricing with Lou DeLuca.  The design will be done by school staff. 
 
Ms. Zmek mentioned that she worked with Maria Duncan to prepare a press release for the upcoming community 
forum.  The release is ready to be sent out and looks great as is. 
 
The community forum list is almost complete with additions of George Hale and some high school students.  Ms. 
Brown advised John Nestor of the Republican American of the date and will also reach out to Hanna Snyder, Jim 
Shannon, and Jennifer O’Brien. Ms. Zmek advised Mike Preato of Voices of the date. 
 
Ms. Morgan will discuss with Dr. Anna if the NHS Library Media Center is available on January 11, 2018. 
 
The committee also discussed the coordination of the food and beverages for the event and will reach out to John 
Dominello’s culinary group to see if they would provide and serve the coffee/tea/water for that night. 
 
The invitations are being finalized and will go out as soon as the venue is confirmed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:40pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Natascha Z. Schwartz 
Regional School District 14 Board Clerk 
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